
Concrete activities 
with early start
Purchase Street, Banyo 

What?
Queensland Rail’s contractor will undertake early morning concrete pumping 
activities as part of the Banyo station accessibility upgrade.

A concrete pumping truck will be situated in Purchase Street and within the rail 
corridor to facilitate concrete works at the northern end of platform 2.

When? Activities will commence from 3am and continue throughout the day on Friday 
21 February.

Where?

Concrete activities off Purchase Street (on the pedestrian ramp to the station, 
which is currently closed).

Concrete deliveries to site will be via local streets.

A lane closure with traffic management will be in operation on Purchase Street 
for safety. Please follow the direction of traffic controllers.

Access to private properties will be maintained. The pedestrian path along the 
footpath will be maintained. 

Impacts

Movement of concrete 
pumping trucks and vehicles 
with flashing lights and 
reversing beepers

Operation of concrete 
pumps, machinery and 
powered tools

Early morning works,  
commencing at 3am

Lane closure and 
traffic management 

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Banyo station. Works may 
be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

https://www.queenslandrail.com.au/inthecommunity/communityengagement/email-notification-registration
tel:+611800722203
mailto:stationsupgrade%40qr.com.au?subject=

